FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS
NOTICE OF PROPOSED REGULATION REPEAL

DATE: June 19, 2008

REGULATION TITLE(S) AND NUMBER(S) 6C-5.955 Separations from
Employment and Layoff

SUMMARY: The Board of Governors has delegated authority to the board of
trustees to develop university personnel programs. Therefore, the obsolete
Board of Regents rule regarding separations from employment and layoff needs
to be repealed.

FULL TEXT OF THE REGULATION: The full text of the regulation proposed for repeal
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